Raszka Shelley

From: lynnequus@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 10:33 PM
To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB3515

| oppose House Bill 3515 which would prevent the gray wolf from ever being listed as threatened or an endangered
species. Obviously, history shows us that environments change and a species can become threatened, endangered, or
disappear completely. Our laws have to be flexible enough to allow an appropriate response which is based on the current
facts.

Please veto HB 3515

Lynn O'Toole

Animals do have a voice. If you ignore their suffering, I will remind you of it. If you don't understand
them, I will translate. If you don't hear them, I will be their voice. You may silence them, but you cannot
silence me as long as I live.



